
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 05:24:04 PM EDT

Subject: Re: Weekly Update


To all: 


Sorry for the late notice but tonight is our last meeting of the Rotary Year. We will be welcoming 
Pete Parker in to take over. We had a great meeting last week and got to meet all but one of the 
students who were awarded one of our Rotary Club Scholarships. Tonight will be the change over 
dinner as we recap the year and welcome in this year's leadership. 

I hope to see you all there. 


If you have to attend via Zoom, please let me know. I will not turn it on unless I know someone is 
watching. 


Next year's tentative schedule is at the link below:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nRbGp4iFHUM1sgZ37rQ5-I1Zrwu06B3wkM4vRwv5qNk/edit


Peter


Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 at 05:09:53 PM EDT

Subject: Weekly Update


To all: 

We had a great speaker last week on climate change. On Thursday, a number of you also participated 
in a great parade Flag Day here in Burnt Hills. Our thanks to all who helped and especially Mike and 
Darlene. It couldn't happen without you. 


This week we will have at least three students who received awards from our club at the BHBL 
Honor's Night last Wednesday. Maryellen did a great job presenting these awards and we thank her 
for all her organization with these scholarships. 


This week (June 18 at 6pm) will also be a Club Assembly so we will go over the schedule and talk 
about the formatting of the schedule and the meetings. Hope to have you all there. 


You can find the new tentative schedule at the link below:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nRbGp4iFHUM1sgZ37rQ5-I1Zrwu06B3wkM4vRwv5qNk/edit


If you want to attend the meeting via Zoom, please let me know. The link is below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83599291423?pwd=dDdTOTFEUHVrN1pTVk1INUpZbWlZUT09


You should have ordered your meal by now and remember to cancel before tomorrow morning at 
10am if you can't make it. Otherwise, we ask that you pay for the meal. We also hope to pick up the 
meal costs for our student visitors. I'm asking them for their meal choices. So far we will have four 
people visiting us. 


See you tomorrow, 

Peter


p.s. Bring goods for the food shelter if you can.


—————————————————————-
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